
The Connecticut State USBC Association offers several scholarships to our youth bowlers. 
 
 

CT State USBC Youth Bowler of the Year 
Bowler of the Year is submitted by the Youth League Representative: 
 
1. For B.O.Y., one award will be given to either one female or one male. If no bowler is 

nominated, then scholarship will not be awarded. 
2. Youth cannot win this award in consecutive years. 
3. Candidates must provide their bowling accomplishments for the current season. 
4. Letter of recommendation must be submitted by the youth coach or youth league 

coordinator. 
5. Youth must bowl in certified youth league in the state of Connecticut. 
 
 

Kevin Graham Scholarships 
Kevin Graham Scholarships are based on bowler’s performance during their Youth Leagues. 
 
This is a privately funded scholarship. The CT State USBC was asked to award these 
scholarships by the family. Proper paperwork must be submitted by the Youth League 
Coordinator at the end of the season. 
 
1. One award will be given to a male and a female bowler for high average. (2 total) 
2. One award will be given to either a male or female bowler for most improved. 
 If no bowlers apply for any of these awards, then no award will be given. 
3. Money has been set aside by the Graham family and the Kevin Graham Meorial 

Tournament. The plan is to offer these scholarships for at least 2 years, and more if 
funding remains available. 

4. Youth cannot win the same award in consecutive seasons. 
 
 

CT State USBC Scholar of the Year 
Scholar of the Year can be submitted by the youth bowler, their family, or their Youth League 
Representative. 
 
1. Candidates must be a junior or senior in high school and will be attending an institute of 

higher education or trade school. 
2. Youth must bowl in certified youth league in the state of Connecticut. 
3. Youth must provide official high school transcripts. 
4. If no application, then no scholarship will be awarded. 
5. Bowler may win this award only one time. 
 
 
Please contact the CT State USBC at ctstateassociation@yahoo.com     or 
John Turgeon (President) at jtur737665@aol.com  
 


